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Dear Leadership Garu,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide an update on our organizational
elections.

The elections concluded on the 17th of this month, and the results were disclosed to all the
contestants on the 18th. The certified results from the NEC (Nominations and Elections
Committee) were transmitted to the BOD (Board of Directors) on the 19th and promptly published
on our website on the 20th of January.

In adherence to our election procedures, contestants were granted 48 hours to challenge the
results. TANA BoD received numerous challenges from the contestants within the stipulated
timeframe. On the 23rd, the BOD convened to review these challenges and unanimous decision
was made to seek answers to the questions raised from both the NEC and Election Trust, the
entity responsible for conducting the elections.

This decision was communicated to the NEC on the 24th, and the NEC officially transmitted the
queries to the Election Trust on the 25th of this month. We are currently awaiting their responses.
Once the BOD receives the information, a meeting will be scheduled promptly to adjudicate the
challenges, and you will be promptly informed of the decisions made.

We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding during this process.

Thank You, 
Dr. Hanumaiah Bandla
Chairman, TANA Board of Directors


